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We are a core values school! We CHERISH our selected 
seven core values: Christ-centered Living, Honor, 
Exploration, Responsibility, Integrity, Service, and Heroism. 
In March, we are focusing on the value of 

 Our students will continue to 
learn about the Holy Spirit this month, too. Our students 
are given the opportunity to acknowledge classmates who 

show the core values every day.  

   

  Thursday, March 11            3rd Quarter Ends 
  Fri. Mar. 12- Sun. 21           Spring Vacation 
  Monday, March 22             4th Quarter Begins 
  Thursday, March 25           Parent/Teacher Conferences (School is out at noon) 

 

  Mon. April 5 – Thurs. 8      Week of Prayer 
  Wednesday, April 21          Mid-term Reports 



 

Parent/Student/Teacher Conferences 

Thursday, March 25 (Noon to 6:30 p.m.) 
 

We will have our parent/student/teacher 
conferences on Thursday, March 25.  If you have 
any concerns, please let us know. Please 
remember that you do not need to wait until 
March 25 to talk to the teachers. You can request 
a meeting with a teacher at any time. 
 
 On Thursday, March 25 school is out at noon.  
Please sign up for a conference time slot (noon to 6:30 p.m.) by Thursday,   
March 11. The conference sign-up sheet (grades K-8) is on the morning 
screen table at the entrance of the school. 
 

If Thursday, March 25 does not work for 
you, we can schedule a different day, so 
please let us know. 
 

We would like your child(ren) to be 
responsible for their learning, so we ask 
them to be a part of the conference.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.

 

We have completed our read-a-thon fundraiser. Through the 
students’ hard work finding sponsors and generous business 
donations, we raised over $1,600.00 for our school!  
Thank you so much for your help and support of your child’s 
reading and this fundraiser! If your child raised money through the read-a-thon, and has 
had difficulty redeeming their prizes, he/she has until next Wednesday, March 10 to 
redeem prizes through the prize store. If you have any questions regarding how to 
redeem prizes, please contact Miss Reeder. Again, thank-you so much for your support! 



We had our Valentine’s party on Thursday, February 11. We exchanged our Valentine’s 
cards and had snack together. We had a great time!! 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

February was a month full of learning 

for the preschoolers! We did more 

practice with letter sounds, counted 

up to 100, practiced visual 

discrimination, and continued working 

on our fine motor skills, to name just a 

few things! 

We have also spent some time 

recently working on our preschool 

assessments to see how we are 

progressing with certain skills!  

 

We have spent a lot of time in the gym 

because of the cold and the ice on our 

playground, and are looking forward to 

some warmer weather in March so we can 

play outside some more! 

~Miss Reeder 



In February, kindergarten finished their study 
of habitats by making a paper diorama of a 
forest habitat. This project took a long time, 
but students learned not only about the parts 
of a forest habitat, but also about the physics 
of making paper stand up and other dynamics. 
This is one of the projects they seemed to 
enjoy the most so far this year! 

 
Here in 
March, we 
have begun a 
study of 
snow and ice, and have already done several 
experiments investigating how much more 
space snow takes up than water, how water 
expands when it is frozen, and some factors 
that contribute to snow melting. We are 
looking forward to a few more icy 
investigations before we head into a spring-
related science unit after spring break!  

 

~Miss Reeder                                                                                                    
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